
Letter to ‘New’ year 4 children 

 

As we come to the end of year 4, it is nice to reflect on all 

the fantastic opportunities we have had, and the vast 

amount of memories we have made together. Some of our 

favourite memories have to include our weekly library visits, 

swimming, and of course our residential holiday to MENAI!  

 

Task 1 

Make a mind map of all the things we have done together 

over this year. Think carefully about what made these 

special memories for you – who you shared a room with at 

Menai? Which story you enjoyed at the library most? Which 

group were you in for swimming?  

 

Task 2 

Your writing task this fortnight is to write a letter to 

someone in our current year 3 classes who may feel nervous 

about moving into year 4. Consider showcasing your mastery 

targets you have learnt in Year 4 – fronted adverbials, 

subordinating conjunctions, paragraphing and use of 

punctuation.  

 

We can’t wait to read and share your letters with the ‘New’ Year 4 classes. 

Mrs Dutton and Miss Roberts 


